ANGLOPHONE WEST SCHOOL DISTRICT

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

1135 Prospect Street • Fredericton, New Brunswick E3B 3B9 • www.asd-w.nbed.nb.ca

September 11, 2019

To: Parents and Guardians of

- Assiniboine Avenue Elementary School
- Burton Elementary School
- Gesner Street Elementary School
- Hubbard Avenue Elementary School
- Summerhill Street Elementary School
- Harold Peterson Middle School
- Ridgeview Middle School

From: David McTimoney

Superintendent, Anglophone West School District (ASD-W)

Copy: District Education Council, Anglophone West School District

Dear Parents/Guardians,

On May 31, 2019, Acting Superintendent Catherine Blaney wrote to the parents of the day at the above noted schools with the announcement that there would be a sustainability study at each of your schools in the 2019-2020 school year. Sustainability studies follow a process as outlined in Provincial Policy 409: Multi-Year School Infrastructure Planning. The District Education Council (DEC) is responsible for launching the study through an approved motion at a public DEC meeting. This occurred on May 23, 2019.

As this school year began, the DEC participated in a planning session to map out priorities for the school year and to discuss matters relevant to their work. At this meeting, the DEC decided to revisit the conversation about these planned sustainability studies at their September 19th Public DEC Meeting being held in Woodstock. The DEC will determine a path moving forward at that time.

In the days that follow this meeting, I will communicate with you again to provide an update on next steps pertaining to the sustainability studies.

Sincerely,

David McTimoney
Superintendent

Brunswick